
Physical Education at The
Brow
December End of  Term Newsletter Half Term Achievements

Class 1 & 2 Lingua Sports - Well done to both classes, who have
been learning Spanish through sport and physical activity.

Year 6 Gymnastics - A big shout out to Class 6, who have really
excelled in their Gymnastics lessons with Mrs Cousins.

After School Netball Club - Well done to the children who took
part in our after school Netball club. I look forward to The Brow
C.P  entering a Netball competition. What a great team we have!

After School Football Club with Halton Street Soccer - Our KS2
children thoroughly enjoyed their weekly sessions with Colin
from HSS. Wonderful sportsmanship demonstrated from all
children!

Runcorn Primary Athletics Competition - Another big shout out
to our Year 5 & 6 children who took part in the Runcorn
Athletics competition.

Upcoming Events

Swimming - Next half term it will be Class 4’s turn to go
swimming at Brookvale.

Afterschool Clubs - Next half term I will be organising a Y5/6
girl’s football team in aid of the Women’s World Cup 2022 and
to promote girls participation in football.

A Message from Miss Scutt - Physical Education
Leader

What a great half term it has been! I look forward to The Brow
CP entering more competitions in the next school term.

PE Kit Reminder:
Indoor: White t-shirt, navy shorts and black pumps
Outdoor: White t-shirt, navy jogging bottoms/sweatshirt and
black trainers


